2023-2024
At Home E-Learning Days
Mrs. Shiell ~ 5th Grade

In the event of inclement winter weather, Pleasant Valley School District will be using
E-Learning Days this year. This allows us to not make up snow days at the end of the year.
This also means that it is a required day of school attendance. Students must log in on their
home device during the e-learning day and complete the assigned work. Aftendance is
required. Students will not receive credit for attendance if work is hot furned in on time and
complete. Below is the informaftion you will need for your child to participate in the

E-Learning activities for our class.

e | will be available via Google Classroom and email at mshiell@pvé2.com between the

hours of 2 a.m. - 2 p.m. fo answer questions and offer assistance on assignments

e Work for the day will be posted by 9 a.m.

e All assignments will be available via Google Classroom. (We use Google Classroom
daily in school so your child will be able to log in.)

e Once in Google Classroom, your child will find a tab with the E-Learning date under
the classwork tab.

e For each assignment, students will need to click on “view assignment” and read the
provided directions.

e If your child is in Mrs. Barrow or Mrs. Adkin's math class, they will need to log into her
Math Google Classroom in order to access and complete their math assignment for
the day.

e Students will then open any attached files, slides, and/or videos and complete the
required work. Students are responsible for completing all aspects of each assignment.

e Once all assignments in Google Classroom are completed and furned in, your child is
finished with e-learning work for the day and marked as present for the day.

It is my hope that we do not need to utilize at home-learning days, but we all know how
unpredictable llinois weather is. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Stay warml

Mrs.Shiell



